
Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting of Little Compton Parish Council held 

on Monday 19th March 2018. 

 

Present:  Cllrs. Robinson, Righton, Reeves, Clerk Vicki Hanks and 5 members of the public. 

Cllr. Robinson opened the meeting and apologised for the lack of advertising for this 

meeting in Centrepoint. 

1. Apologies for Absence, were received from Cllr. White, Cllr. Evans and Miss Stella 

Shaw. 

 

2. Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on Monday 20th March 2017, were read 

and agreed to be a true record, proposed by Cllr. Robinson and seconded by Cllr. 

Righton. 

 

3. Matters arising from the Minutes, there were none. 

 

4. Parish Council Report, Cllr. Robinson reported on the past 12 months. 

 

5. Other Village Reports. 

Acorns Primary School  None 

Village Hall Committee  Appendix 1 

Fuel Allotment Trust   None 

Tree Warden Scheme   Appendix 2 

Neighbourhood Watch  None 

Reed Business School   Appendix 3 

 

6. Questions and Comments from the Public, Mr Ashford mentioned that the drains in 

the ditches through the village are in a bad way and need regular cleaning, he 

suggested the Parish Council employ someone on a regular basis to clear them.  Cllr. 

Robinson will speak to Mr John Hall in the first instance about doing this.   

 

7. A.O.B.  With no other business the meeting closed at 8.10pm. 


